
 

May 29, 2019 

 

American Airlines Unions Stand Strong, 

Association Thanks Union Affiliates for Their Support 
 

On behalf of the TWU-IAM Association, we would like to take this 

opportunity to express our sincere gratitude to The Association of 

Professional Flight Attendants (APFA), The Allied Pilots Association 

(APA) and The International Brotherhood of Teamsters (IBT) for their 

letters of support in our contract negotiations fight with American 

Airlines. 

 

Our negotiations with American are not only important for our members, 

but for the whole airline industry. The Pilots’, Flight Attendants’ and  

Teamsters’ words of encouragement and solidarity will go a long way in 

helping us win this battle against corporate greed. 

 

Click here to read APFA’s Letter of Support 

 

Click here to read APA’s Letter of Support 

 

Click here to read Teamster’s Letter of Support 
 

http://www.usaamerger.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/APFA-Support-Letter.pdf
http://www.usaamerger.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/APFA-Support-Letter.pdf
http://www.usaamerger.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/APA-Support-Letter.pdf
http://www.usaamerger.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/Teamsters-Support-Letter.pdf
http://www.usaamerger.com/wp-content/uploads/2019/05/Teamsters-Support-Letter.pdf

